
 

 
 
 
For Immediate Release 
 

MSA’s Investigation of the Balancing Pool 

CALGARY, ALBERTA, May 9, 2017 

The Balancing Pool has received a Notice of Investigation from the Market Surveillance 
Administrator (“MSA”) pursuant to complaints about the Balancing Pool’s conduct regarding 
potential breaches of the Electric Utilities Act (SA 2003, c E-5.1) in relation to Power Purchase 
Agreement terminations and associated conduct. 

A formal notice in this regard was posted on the MSA’s website today. 

The Balancing Pool is fully cooperating with the MSA and will not comment publicly during the 
investigation. 
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